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We get extra ballots. When my kids left to attend U of Oregon they attended a 

campus held voter drive and both reregistered because they were encouraged to do 

so. This happened years apart and both ended up receiving ballots in Eugene AND  

here at home for years. My youngest still has an Oregon ballot that comes to our 

home even after moving to another state, and being registered to vote in that state. 

We have always discarded those extra ballots, but receiving them is not unique to my 

family or to my kids,  and it tells me mail in voting is not secure. This is one reason I 

urge you to support in person voting.   


